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Dear Parents,

As you are aware, home learning is set for all children (Y1 - Y6) on the Google Classroom, the children access
this on their chromebooks. In order to keep a more beady eye on what is going on you can decide if your own
device (like a phone or tablet) notifies you of updates from your child’s classroom.

In order to get notifications you will need to download the classroom app from your App Store or Google Play. It
is free.

In order to enable notifications just simply follow the instructions:

1. Tap Classroom .

2. At the top, tap Menu .

3. Scroll down and tap Settings.

4. Tap Notifications.
5. Next to Device notifications, tap Enabled or Disabled.

6. In your Device settings, tap Notifications and tap the switch
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Customise your notifications:

You can choose the notifications that you get for your class on your device. For example, you can turn off
invitation notifications for all classes but keep assignment notifications on.

1. Tap Classroom .

2. At the top, tap Menu .

3. Scroll down and tap Settings > Notifications.

4. Make sure that Device notifications is Enabled.
(See the instructions above to Turn device notifications on or off.)

5. Under Device notifications, next to each notification that you want to get, tap the switch On .
Refer to the table below for a description of each notification.

Notification Description

Comments on your posts Someone comments on your child’s post.

Comments that mention you Someone mentions your child in a post or comment.

Private comments on work A teacher sends your child a private comment.

Work and other posts from teachers A teacher creates an assignment, question, or
announcement.

https://support.google.com/edu/classroom/answer/6141557?&co=GENIE.Platform%3DiOS&oco=1#deviceNotifications
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Returned work and grades from your teachers A teacher marks or returns your child’s work.

Invitations to join classes as a student A teacher invites your child to a new class.

Due-date reminders for your work Your child has unsubmitted work that's due within 24 hours.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask or join us at our home learning surgery from 3:15-4:00

in the round hall on Friday 29 April.

Kind regards

Tracy Murray


